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April 1, 2018   Easter Sunday 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
 

 

 

CHRIST IS RISEN! 
 

WELCOME !    If you are a visitor or new to Mt. Lebanon 

United Methodist Church—we’re glad you’re here. Please 

sign the attendance sheet in the pew. Worship at our 

church is a joyful, prayerful, music-filled, traditional 

experience. We worship to glorify God and build up the 

community of believers to live in this world as followers of 

Jesus Christ. The 8:30 am service meets in Sanner Chapel, 

immediately inside the front entrance of the church, and 

the 10: 45 am service is in our beautiful sanctuary. Kidz 

Praise, a special worship service for ages 3 through 3rd 

grade, takes place during our 10:45 Sunday service. For more information:  

www.mlumc.org  or  412-531-7131. 

Deliver Flowers to Shut-ins 
  

Many church members have purchased 

Easter Memorial flowers and requested the 

flowers be delivered to shut-ins following 

Easter services. Consider helping deliver these 

flowers. Stop by the table in the Narthex and 

select 1or 2 cards with the names of shut-ins. 

Pick up the plants designated on the name 

cards after the 10:45 service today or any time  

this week. Then deliver Easter joy to our shut-

in church friends.  

A complete list of Easter flower and Food 

Pantry memorials/honorees is on pg. 4-8. 
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Easter Sunday: 

No Sunday School - but Cookies! 
 

Nursery services for children up to 5 years 

old are available only during the 10:45  

service today, and there are  no Sunday 

school classes for children or Kids Praise. 

Everything will resume next week.  
  

Members of the Christian Ed Committee 

are providing cookies in the narthex after 

each service. 

The Network Adult Sunday School Class 

sends a big thank you to all who shared in 

last week’s French toast brunch. Your     

patronage helped make it a success.  

Caregivers Needed  
Do you like to rock babies, read stories to 

preschoolers, or make crafts with school 

age children?   If so, you are needed on 

Sunday mornings!  Volunteer as a substi-

tute teacher 9:30-10:30, or as a nursery, pre-

school, or Kids Praise helper during the 

10:45 service.  Your commitment is once 

per month or less, and no special skills are 

required.  Please contact Kim Rhoton to 

volunteer or with questions – 

krhoton@mlumc.org.   

  

Work with the Children  

of Weekday Ministries 
  

Weekday Ministries needs two staff per-

sons. A lead teacher to work with one-year-

olds from 7am to 3 pm every day and a 3 

pm to 6 pm person to work with two-year-

olds. Please contact Mettelise at 412-531-

5790 or email mziegler@mlumc.org today 

for more information! 

CONVERSATIONS BOOK CLUB 
4 weeks beginning Tuesday, May 8, 2018    

1:15-2:30 pm   Brookline Parlor 
 

Experiencing the Depths of Jesus Christ 

by Jeanne Guyon 
a modern translation of  A Short and Easy 

Method of Prayer; Praying the Heart of the Father 
 

Have you ever been curious about the dy-

namics and balance between meditation as 

prayer, praying without thoughts, as com-

pared with thought-based prayers of words?  

Author and theologian Dallas Willard rec-

ommends a book written in the 17th Century 

by Madam Guyon of Lyons, France. Accord-

ing to the book jacket, John Wesley recom-

mended it to his contemporaries. Our pur-

poses will be to investigate, reflect, and, dis-

cuss our thoughts together. A variety of teas 

will be offered. 
 

Questions? Wish to participate? Please email 

or call Cindy Biery  cbiery1018@gmail.com 

412-831-7675. If you plan to participate, 

please let me know no later than April 18. A 

book will be ordered for you in time for ad-

vance reading. Pick up will be at the church 

office. 

mailto:krhoton@mlumc.org
mailto:mziegler@mlumc.org
mailto:cbiery1018@gmail.com
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UMW April Meeting 

Thurs., April 12   11 am    

Asbury Center 
 

Join us for the UMW 

April meeting for a 

hands-on activity 

that benefits the Girl 

Empowerment Pad project. Leader 

Bonnie Lawson and UMW members 

will meet on Thursday, April 12 at 

11 am in Asbury Center for a hands-

on project making  hygiene kits that 

will benefit young women in     

Zimbabwe as part of the Girl       

Empowerment Pad project.  

  

If you’d like to make a donation, 

Bonnie will happily accept the     

following items: 

 Bar soap (any size and brand) 

  New washcloths (any color and      

quantity) 

 Packages of new underwear 

(girls' sizes 10-16) and women's 

sizes (5-7) 

  Empty pill bottles 

  

Please bring a brown-bag lunch and 

we’ll dine together after we finish 

making the kits. Women of all ages 

are welcome — and encouraged — 

to attend this informal and fun 

event.  

  

WANTED:  Cake stands to borrow 
 

The UMW would like to borrow two - or three-tier 

cake stands for the Spring Tea Fundraiser on Satur-

day, April 28.  If you have one you are willing to 

loan, please contact Bonnie Lawson at 412-343-3498 

or Bonnielawson58@comcast.net. 
  

We also ask that you label it with your name so that 

it can be returned to you after the event. Thank you 

for your help! 
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2018 Easter Memorials 

Flowers purchased in memory of loved ones and friends 

DONOR  NAME    IN  MEMORY  OF 

Betty Lou Albright Rev. Dr. H. Pat Albright 

Connie Allen loved ones 

Kathleen Amant loved ones 

Kathleen Amant church friends 

Carol Argiro Harold and Micki Heard 

Gladys and Roger Arnold our parents 

Arthur Babuscio Marilyn and Arthur Babuscio 

John and Shirley Baker Helen 

Jim and Cindy Biery Frances Soroka and Claire Biery 

Jean Boyer Dale Boyer 

Cleon and Vera Jane Cornes our parents, Tom and Ruth McGee, 

Clarence and Ila Fay Cornes 

Dave and Vicki Danielson Lorraine Wood and Doris Danielson 

Paulette Colonna and Liz DiPietro our parents Paul and Mary Wosotowsky 

Tommilea and Dave Giegel our parents 

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Greer Elaine Saxon (mother) and Gertrude 

Greer (mother) 

Linda Hoover loved ones 

Edee Hutchinson special friends -- Virginia Vernon Starr, 

Dorothy Siebert, Margaret Ott, Jack and 

Vi Richardson, Rev. Bill Fenstermaker, 

and Margie Jellison 

Edee Hutchinson my mother Eleanor, father Robert, and 

brother Richard 

Edee Hutchinson my aunts -- Kathryn Miller and 

Henrietta Hutchinson -- and uncle Frank 

Miller 

 Bill and Kathy Karns Frann Karns 

Bunny and John Knabb our parents 

 Phillip and Nancy Koch Agnew Family 
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DONOR  NAME    IN  MEMORY  OF 

Dolores Kortlandt loved ones 

Bob and Chris James our parents 

Doris and Ford McBeth our past and present church family 

Sara Mercer Magdalene P. Mercer, James R. Mercer, 

Magdalena V. Page, Ellen P. Mercer 

Scott, Natalie, and Madeline Miller Nicholas Druga and Agnes Flinn 

Luann Minnick my parents 

Bill and Judy Moeller our children, James C. Dunbar III and 

William V. Moeller 

Michael and Mary Paine Edna Mae and Dwight Ladd Star, Sr., 

and Dwight Ladd Starr, Jr. 

Corinne and Howard Potter Walter Oelschlager 

Margaret Rodzwicz  Frank R. Rodzwicz, Pete and Stella  

and James M. Morris III Rodzwicz and Ruth and Phil Maddox 

Margaret Rodzwicz  Florence and Jimmy Morris 

and James M. Morris III  

Betsy Rayner and Laurie Lowe Bill and June Lowe 

Kathy and Rich Tremblay Dorothy and Dan Nesbit, Lois and 

Harold Tremblay 

Priscilla Utzig Joseph Utzig, Jr. 

Lily Yuan parents 

2018 Easter Memorials 

Flowers purchased in honor of loved ones and friends 

DONOR     IN  HONOR  OF 

John and Shirley Baker grandchildren 

Ruth Ann and John Esaias the Strandburg family 

Ruthe Fleming our great-grandchildren, Stone Conrad, 

Ainsley and Ford Schmitt, and Will and 

Andrew Windsor 

 Dawn Lonsinger the flower committee -- Fran, Erma, and 

Robert 
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DONOR     IN  MEMORY  OF 

Betty Lou Albright Rev. Dr. H. Pat Albright 

Connie Allen loved ones 

Arthur Babuscio Marilyn and Arthur Babuscio 

John and Shirley Baker Helen 

Russ and Gloria Barber our parents and sister 

Jim and Cindy Biery William Soroka and John Wesley Biery 

Jane Casey Virginia and Kelly Casey 

John, Donna, and Shannon College Johnathan Heath College, Melvin and 

Bernice Alster, Walter and Nellie 

Nickmeyer, John Q. College 

 Cleon and Vera Jane Cornes our parents, Tom and Ruth McGee, 

Clarence and Ila Fay Cornes 

Carolyn Dagg Ronald D. Dagg 

Joseph and Joeta D'Este Dr. H. Pat Albright 

Ruth Ann and John Esaias our parents 

Tommilea and Dave Giegel our parents 

 Mr. and Mrs. Donald Greer Elaine Saxon (mother) and Gertrude 

Greer (mother) 

  Kay Heberling Wade and Jeannine Heberling 

2018 Easter Memorials 

Donations to the Food Pantry in memory of loved ones and friends 

DONOR     IN  HONOR  OF 

Doris and Ford McBeth our past and present church family 

Corinne and Howard Potter Gerry Oelschlager 

Lillian L. Schultz  Sandy and Joel Shaw, Kim, Holly, Andy 

and Christian Schultz 

Keith Douglass Will  my three wonderful daughters --       

Patricia Lynn Will Krause, Barbara 

Lynn Will Myer, and Deborah Lynn 

Will Rambeau 
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DONOR  NAME    IN  MEMORY  OF 

Erma Henry my brother John F. Kleylein 

Linda Hoover loved ones 

Chuck Hutchinson loved ones 

Edee Hutchinson my grandparents, George and Ora Miller 

and Frank and Hazel Hutchinson 

Bob and Chris James our parents 

Bill and Kathy Karns Dr. and Mrs. Robert L. Kelley 

Phillip and Nancy Koch Ivan and Mildred Koch 

Bunny and John Knabb our parents 

Martha Matthews husband Bill and our parents Dorothy 

and Glenn Glasgow, Kathrine and Bill 

Matthews 

Kay McAninch loved ones 

Sara Mercer Magdalene P. Mercer, James R. Mercer, 

Magdalena V. Page, Ellen P. Mercer 

Luann Minnick my parents 

Rick and Linda Minnotte our parents 

Bill and Bernice Merchant our parents 

Bill and Judy Moeller our children, James C. Dunbar III and 

William V. Moeller 

Pete, Beth, and Trevor Santore McKendry and Santore families 

Holly, Ken, Christian, and  Carol Nigon, Holly's mother 

Andy Schultz  

Lillian L. Schultz George K. Schultz 

Gale Seymour my parents and grandparents 

Fred and Marianne Siersdorfer our parents 

Arlene Stewart Arthur Stewart, husband, and Bruce 

Stewart, son, with love 

Mike and Sally Touscany H. Pat Albright, Timothy J. Watters,    

John F. Touscany 

Kathy and Rich Tremblay Dorothy and Dan Nesbit, Lois and 

Harold Tremblay 

Jim and Bev Weber our parents 
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2018 Easter Memorials 

Donations to the Food Pantry in honor of loved ones and friends 

DONOR     IN  HONOR  OF 

anonymous Food Pantry volunteers 

Kathleen Amant loved ones 

John and Shirley Baker grandchildren 

Mary Birks children and grandchildren 

Jean Boyer my children 

Ed and Martha Clarke The Kerygma Class 

John and Donna College Shannon College 

Hazel Cope all Food Lift and Food Pantry volunteers 

Mary Garber the Food Pantry ministry at MLUMC 

and Zwickau United Methodist Church 

Robert and Julie Kmick our grandsons 

George Lindow loved ones 

Dawn Lonsinger the flower committee -- Fran, Erma, and 

Robert 

Bette Lou and Ed Reichard church staff 

Karen and Don Shaffer loved ones 

Jane Spicher Rob Spicher 

Rob Spicher Jane Spicher 

David and Barbara Watson Gretchen Franz 

DONOR  NAME    IN  MEMORY  OF 

Steve and Sue Wesmiller Timothy James Watters 

Keith Douglass Will, our parents Ralph Doll Will and Ethel 

Cheryl Lynne Will Grahnke,  Gloria Smith Will 

Cynthia Eve Will Argyle 

Brian Wood Pandora L. Wood 

Lily Yuan parents 
   


